
Banff Elementary School
325 Squirrel St

Box 748
Banff AB T1L 1K1

403-762-4465

June 11, 2021

Dear Kindergarten Families,

Here is an introduction video to welcome you to Banff Elementary School in the fall!  We are
really looking forward to meeting all of you! Until then, if you have questions please feel free
to contact the school.

Regards,
The BES Team

https://vimeo.com/561116487/144df171dd

